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Dear Jamey - I have reviewed the revised proposal and materials and I still have questions
about the impact of proposal on community, safety, and impact on wetlands.

Will fire pits be subject to same fire ban period we all follow? 
How will increased congestion be managed if a fire excavation is needed? This still concerns
me since exit from my property would be impacted if Fowler Creek becomes congested and
unpassable.
Was a critical areas report done like Fish & Wildlife requested? 
Who is enforcing quiet hours? Is there an on-site manager 24/7?
Will day use of location for ORVs be prohibited? Increased ORV through our quiet
community is still a concern. 

And I would like to see if this project proceeds that roads like Fowler Creek Rd, the
Westside Rd intersection, and Forest Service Road 4517 are upgraded and
maintained to handled increased traffic and there are safe intersections. 

All the best,
Carolyn Holtzen
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